
 

Society Welcomes Its 2023 Moreau Leaving Scholars 
 

Speech Day 2023 was, as ever, a joyful event tinged with sadness as a new leaving-group started to go 

their separate ways. Lyla Endean and Maja Theisen, the Society’s latest Moreau Leaving Scholars have, 

as a vital part of their role, the responsibility for helping to sustain and nourish the bonds of friendship 

that have grown through the years, and have both expressed their enthusiasm and determination to 

succeed in doing so. In the scheme’s eighteenth year, these scholarships were as hotly contested as ever, 

and the selection panellists, under the chairmanship of David Mallett, were hard-pressed but ultimately 

unanimous in selecting Maja and Lyla as this year's winners, and they received their awards from 

Chairman of Governors, Charles Packshaw, on 30th June. 

 

After the awards ceremony, our new scholars joined Peter Howard-Dobson, David Mallett and Simon 

Dougherty for photographs, and were soon joined by Lyla’s father and then by Maja’s parents who’d 

flown over from Germany for the event. 

 

 

Left to right: 

Peter Howard-Dobson, Maja Theisen, Lyla 

Endean, Simon Dougherty, David Mallett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left to right: 

Mr Endean, Peter Howard-Dobson, Maja 

Theisen, Lyla Endean, Simon Dougherty, 

David Mallett, Michael Smy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr and Mrs Theisen join Maja and Lyla 
 


